
For September 2021 

HTLA – Full time 

Required: September 2021  

Pay scale: Grade 4 (point 7–11) 

The children, staff and Trust of St Laurence Catholic Primary are looking for an excellent 

Higher Level Teaching Assistant to join our team. This opportunity has arisen as the current 

long-standing member of staff is leaving to train as a teacher. Candidates should have had 

experience of supporting teaching and learning in EYFS, Key Stage 1 and/or Key Stage 2. 

They will work with the St Laurence team to make learning accessible, irresistible, inclusive 

and effective for the children in our school.  

We are looking for a HLTA who is qualified. The role will involve covering lessons within a 

phase and leading interventions. You will also be required to part of our mid-day supervisor 

team.  

You will need to: 

• Support the Catholic ethos of the school 

• Have experience covering lessons and following a plan 

• Independently plan and teach groups of learners 

• Plan and lead intervention sessions 

• Have high expectations of pupil outcomes and progress 

• Encourage excellent behaviour and act as a role model for our pupils 

• Be flexible, collaborative and supportive by helping colleagues 

• Have HLTA status 

• Contribute your hobbies to our wider school growth 

We can offer: 

• Happy, enthusiastic pupils with excellent learning behaviours 

• Excellent OLW Trust support and professional development opportunities 

• An inclusive, welcoming Catholic ethos 

• Supportive training 

• An opportunity to shine 

• An outdoor wildlife learning area, pond and forest school 

Contact with the school is encouraged and we can arrange tours of the school outside of the 

times when we have pupils in the building due to our current Coronavirus Risk Assessment. 

We are also happy to talk over the phone/online. Further details together with an application 

form are available from the school office on 01223 712227 office@stlaurence.cambs.sch.uk  

Closing date for applications Tuesday 4th May with a provisional date for interview for 

shortlisted candidates on Thursday 6th May. 

St. Laurence School is an Equal Opportunities Employer and is committed to safeguarding 

and promoting the welfare of children and young people. References will be taken prior to 

any offer of employment. Appointment to these posts is subject to an enhanced DBS check. 

Candidates will also be asked to provide proof of qualifications on appointment, and the 

successful candidates will be required to sign the CES contract. 

 


